
HARROWBARROW SCHOOL
School Road, Harrowbarrow, Callington, Cornwall, PL17 8BQ
Tel: 01579 350576 ● Fax: 01579 351562 ● E-mail:secretary@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk
Website: www.harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr A J Hunt

Dear Parent/Carer,

Starting from 22nd April, I will be running a weekly KS2 football club for 16 children afterschool on a
Monday. This club will run until 4:10pm each week and will continue throughout the summer term.

To sign up for this club, please email Mrs Connell on clerk@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk . The club will
be run on a first come, first serve basis.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards,

Mr Sam Watts,
Class 3 Teacher.
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